Dear Partners,

The University of Granada is happy to inform you that its 8th Staff Training Week within the Erasmus Staff Mobility Programme will be held from 8th to 12th May 2017.

## Who can attend?

The Staff Training Week is open to all administrative members of staff of our partner Universities interested in the topics of our four tracks:

- International Relations. We will accept up to 40 participants.
- University libraries. We will accept up to 12 participants.
- Information Technology. We will accept up to 10 participants.
- Administrative Services for Research Support. We will accept up to 20 participants.

If we receive more applications, there will be a selection process based on our possibility to find the best match for our Granada colleagues, in order to maximise the outcomes of the week. We will send you an email before 17th March to let you know whether your application has been selected.

## **Online Application**

The online application is open from 24th February to 12th March 2017 inclusive.

To apply you must go to this link: https://oficinavirtual.ugr.es/ai/

Click on Acceder como invitado go to the second page, and choose Solicitud PAS/PDI - IN / Apply for UGR.

More info at: http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/pas/staff-training-week/index

Hope to see you soon in Granada. We look forward to welcoming you!

## Best wishes,

```
Oficina de Relaciones Internacionales - International Office
Vicerrectorado de Internacionalización - Vice-Rectorate for
Internationalization
Universidad de Granada - University of Granada
Complejo Administrativo Triunfo
Avenida del Hospicio s/n
18071 Granada (SPAIN)
Horario de Atención al Público: de 9 a 2 de lunes a viernes
Tlf +34 958 249 030 / Fax +34 958 243 009
http://internacional.ugr.es/
http://cicode.ugr.es/
http://www.ugr.university/ - http://www.ugr.es/
http://www.facebook.com/internacionalugr
Una universidad abierta al mundo - A University open to the world
```